[bookmark: _GoBack]MINUTES OF VESTRY MEETING HELD ON SUNDAY, 22 MAY 2022
(In church and by Zoom)

Alistair advised that anyone can attend the meeting to elect church wardens – this is open to any parishioners irrespective of whether they are on the electoral roll.  The church wardens must be nominated and seconded in writing by persons at the meeting.

	1.
	Election of Church Wardens
Last year we passed a resolution to allow our church wardens to continue longer than six years – the voting in favour of this resolution was unanimous.
We have had two nominations:
Howard Vaughan (proposed by Steve Dewey and seconded by Linda Lathey) and Martin Clow (proposed by Steve Dewey and seconded by Linda Lathey).  Both were voted in unanimously; so both are duly elected.
Alistair thanked Howard and Martin for all that they do in the life of this church, so much of which is in the background and unseen; he is very grateful to both of them for this and their willingness to stand.
There was a round of applause in thanks for Howard and Martin for all they do. 
Howard said that he didn’t want people to think that they are very precious about this job and asked that people feel free to step forward to join Martin and himself. Anyone so doing would become a deputy churchwarden to start with.  Alistair asked that people consider doing this.




